
  
NEWS RELEASE 

North Olympic Library System 

2210 South Peabody Street 

Port Angeles, WA  98362 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

Date:  May 5, 2016 

Contact: Jennifer Knight, Youth Services Librarian, Port Angeles Main Library 

  360.417.8500 x7705; jknight@nols.org 

Re:  Endangered Species Storytime in Olympic National Park 
 

The North Olympic Library System (NOLS) is partnering with Olympic National Park to offer a 

special Endangered Species Day edition of storytime that will focus on biodiversity and feature a 

puppet show, stories, songs, and crafts for 3-5 year-olds. Endangered Species Storytime will take 

place at 10:30am on Friday, May 20, at the Olympic National Park Visitor’s Center, located at 

3002 Mount Angeles Road in Port Angeles. Limited space is available, and attendees are 

encouraged to arrive early. 

 

About Endangered Species Day 

Established by Congress in 2006, Endangered Species Day is a celebration of the nation’s 

wildlife and wild places. The goal of Endangered Species Day is simple—to educate people 

about the importance of protecting our rare, threatened, and endangered animal and plant 

species.   

 

For more information about this special storytime, visit www.nols.org, call the library at 

360.417.8500 x7705, or send an email to youth@nols.org. For additional information about 

Endangered Species Day, visit www.endangeredspeciesday.org, and to learn more about 

Olympic National Park and its programs for youth, visit http://www.nps.gov/olym. This program 

is generously supported by the Port Angeles Friends of the Library. 

 

 

http://www.stopextinction.org/endangeredspeciesday
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